
 
📢	Saksham	Niveshak	–	100‐Day	Campaign		
	
In line with the instructions received from the Investor	 Education	 and	
Protection	Fund	 (IEPF)	Authority, the Company is participating in a 100‐day	
campaign	titled	“Saksham	Niveshak” to facilitate the updating of KYC and bank 
details of shareholders. This initiative is aimed at helping investors claim	their	
unpaid	dividends and prevent	the	transfer	of	shares	and	dividend	amounts	
to	the	IEPF	Authority/IEPF	demat	account. 
 
📝	What	You	Need	to	Do	
	
For	Shareholders	Holding	Shares	in	Physical	Form:	
 
If you have not registered or updated your email	address,	KYC	details,	or	bank	
account	information, please: 
 

 Download and fill Form	 ISR‐1 (available on the Company’s website 
at https://www.hfcl.com under ‘Investor Information’). 

 Send the completed and signed form to: 
 The Company’s Registrar and Transfer Agent (RTA) at 
📧 admin@mcsregistrars.com, or 

 The Company’s Secretarial Department at 📧 secretarial@hfcl.com 
	
For	Shareholders	Holding	Shares	in	Demat	Form:	
 
Please contact your Depository	 Participant	 (DP) to update or complete 
your email	address,	KYC	details,	and	bank	account	information. 
 
⚠	Why	This	Matters	
	
Updating your details will ensure that: 
 

 You can claim	any	unpaid	dividends due to you. 
 Your shares and dividend amounts are not	 transferred	 to	 the	 IEPF	
Authority	/IEPF	demat	account. 
 

We urge all concerned shareholders to take prompt action and make use of this 
special campaign to safeguard their investments. 
 
 


